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With the upcoming change in food safety regulations, the Kittitas County Public Health Department will be changing the food safety education process.  We are seeking your feedback regarding food worker cards.  We value your input, so please take a moment to complete the following survey. 
Food Establishment Owner Survey—SURVEY MONKEY
1. Do you think it is important that your employees have current food workers cards?

Yes

No

I don’t know

2. Are you aware of WAC 246-217.015 “All food service workers must obtain a food worker card within fourteen calendar days from the beginning of employment?”
Yes

No

3.  Do you require your employees to get a food workers card?

Yes

No

4. Do you track your employees’ food worker cards to ensure that they are current? 

Yes.  How?  ________________________________________________________________________________

No. 

5. What reasons do employees give for not having a current food workers card?  Please circle all that apply.
Language


Technology

Transportation

Hours of operation
Other___________

6.  If Language was a reason for an employee not obtaining a food worker card, please list the employee’s native language.

__________________________________________________________________________________________

7. Do you have any suggestions to make the food worker card process easier?

__________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


